
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

DATE:   Regular Meeting of December 12, 2017 

 

TO: Members of the City Council 

 

SUBMITTED BY:   Lori Martin, Administrative Services Director/City Clerk 

 

SUBJECT:    Appointment to Contra Costa County Library Commission 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION:  

 

Approve Community and Library Services Commission recommendation to appoint Commissioner 

Member Brian Miller to the Contra Costa County Library Commission.  

 

COMMISSION/SUBCOMMITTEE ACTION AND RECOMMENDATION:  

 

The Community and Library Services Commission voted unanimously at its December 11, 2017 

meeting to recommend that Brian Miller be re-appointed to the Contra Costa County Library 

Commission for a term ending 06/30/19.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION:  
 

There is no fiscal impact association with this item.  

 

DISCUSSION:  

 

The Community and Library Services Commission makes a recommendation to the City Council to 

appoint one or more of its members to the Contra Costa County Library Commission. The 

Commission made this recommendation recently at its December 11th meeting. This appointment is 

made by the City Council from the membership of the Community and Library Services Commission.  

The term of the appointment will run for two years through June 30, 2019.  

 

ATTACHMENTS:  

 

None 

 

 


